
 Welcome back! 

With school now open, so are the Terracycle 

bins and we hope that this year we can 

continue to turn our waste into profit for the 

school.  

We are now signed up to the following 

recycling programmes: 

 Bread bags (plastic only, not 

Warburtons toastie bag and NO 

bagel/crumpet/wrap packs) 

 

 Cheese wrappers- See photo for 

accepted waste 

 

 Crisp packets- See photo for accepted 

waste 

 

 Carex pump bottles/pumps and refill 

pouches 

 

 Biscuit and savoury snacks packaging, 

including cheese cracker wrappers 

 

 Cleaning packaging, including all floor 

wipes, dishwasher salt bags, 

dishwasher tablet flexible packaging, 

flexible cleaning refill packaging 

We are hoping that through this scheme we 

can make our local community more aware of 

their waste and together, make our planet a 

little greener for the future.  

 

What do I do with my waste? 

All you need to do is collect your waste at 

home and then deposit into either of the 

black bins outside reception. It doesn’t need 

to be washed, but it does need to be empty. 

Please keep all rubbish as flat as possible as 

this makes it much easier to pack and send 

off. If you could pack waste inside one 

another (crisps inside multi-pack 

outer/cheese inside a larger cheese packet), 

this will also avoid unnecessary plastic bag 

waste. Please see photo for idea.  

 

Thank you for your support! 

 


